
  

 
 
 

 
RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 

 

RVS/CIR/021/2021-2022                                                       19th APRIL 2021 
 

 CAREER COUNSELLING SESSIONS 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings! 
 
It gives us immense pleasure to share with you that the school is planning 
an on line career guidance program for senior school students. We would 
like to invite industry experts from our parent community as guest speakers.  
 
The sessions have been scheduled from Thursday, April 22, 2021 to Friday, 
April 23, 2021 and Monday, April 26, 2021 from 9.00 am – 1.30 pm. 
 
We request your support and cooperation in helping us provide an in-depth 
understanding   of various career opportunities to our students.  
 
We invite you to please fill your interest for same in the link below by 
Tuesday, April 20, 2021, 4.00 pm 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1geYGoNlzkqvdHI
kulfNfY9kXMtkPmBNtnjWgMA9q-
5URDhXS08zVVFMVjJLV0taS0hXMjQ2WTBFOS4u 

Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
Regards 
Team RVS 
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